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 School Assembly 
Tuesday 6th August 

1.20pm 
 

Education Week 
You’re invited to visit  

the Classrooms 
after Assembly 

 
P&C Meeting  

19th August 
7pm Staff Room 
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  Key Word Sign 
 

 
 
 

 

          
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                   Care                       Safe 

 
 
 

   
 
                                  Respect 
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                           EDUCATION WEEK 
 

What a busy and exciting week ahead as the                                              
school celebrates Education week.  

 
I look forward seeing parents and friends at our Assembly on Tuesday.  
 

The theme of Education Week is “Every Student, Every Voice”. This theme is very much at 
the heart of the school ethos.  Wewak Street School aims to give our students the ability 
and skills to have a voice in their future.  
Resulting from this focus of every student at Wewak Street School being known, valued 
and cared for we have engaged in programs like Positive Behaviour for Learning, Curiosity 
and Powerful Learning and trauma training (Berry Street) to empower our students.  
 

Student voice is nurtured, modelled and in many cases, scaffolded and taught ‘how and 
why’ in our classrooms every day.  A culture of high expectation empowers students to 
build a sense of purpose, self – value and belonging.  
What happens within the classrooms spills onto the playground, in homes and into the 
wider community.  
 

As part of parents and carers having a voice staff ask all to complete the survey by 
following the link below 
 
https://forms.gle/HHLDSbDGcorM7BcM8 
 
Please complete by Monday 19th August 

Thank you so much for your support 
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Each week at Wewak St we focus on teaching a specific behaviour that we expect from 
everyone in our school.  

This week we will focus on being Safe. When we are Safe we keep our hands down, feet 
on the ground and a hula hoop distance apart from each other.  

You can also support your children when they are at home with the same expectations: 

Hands down,  

Feet on the ground  

Hula Hoop distance apart 
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Albury Local Aboriginal Education 

Consultative Group 
Meeting Dates for 2019 
 
Term 3 
 

         14th August 2019 at Lavington East Public School 
 
                                         11th September 2019 at Glenroy Public School 

 
 
 

Season Grading Night 

Wednesday 14th August 2019 at 7.30 PM 471 North St Albury (Greenfield Park) 

Season starts 19th August, ends 19th December playing nights: Monday, Tuesday & Thursday 

Come along and try Table Tennis, we cater for all player levels from beginner to the elite. 
Become part of a team and improve your skills whilst having fun. New players always welcome at our club. 
For more information contact: Ian Radley 0408 154 381  

Web Site   www.awtta.org.au 

Facebook   www.facebook.com/awtta 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Parents caught parking illegally around Albury schools are being 

put on notice by Albury Council, police and local schools and will 
be given a $344 on the spot fine. 
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Lunch orders available on Fridays 
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